
From: Doyle Wilson
To: Sharon Scantlebury
Subject: Lake Havasu City additional comments
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 11:33:54 AM
Attachments: LHC Additional Comments to ADWR 11-15-17.pdf

Dear Ms. Scantlebury:
 
Lake Havasu City would like to submit additional comments about the pending Colorado River water
lease agreement between the Central Arizona Water Conservation District and the Town of
Quartzite.  Lake Havasu City originally submitted comments on 11-13-2017 during the Arizona
Department of Water Resources public meeting in Bullhead City.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Doyle Wilson
 
Doyle Wilson, Ph. D., RG
Water Resources Coordinator
Operations Department
1150 McCulloch, Blvd.
Lake Havasu City, AZ 86403
Phone: (928) 855-2618
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